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Comments: One of my many concerns comes from the statement on page 13 Stating  "The Deciding official for

the ASNF Heber Wild Horse Territory Management Plan will be the forest supervisor. In view of the recent

change with Steve Best's leaving his position as supervisor I feel strongly that this statement needs to be

removed as well. Steve Bests peculiar departure during a very important phase of the forest plan with apparently

no replacement found AS OF YET creates this request. Since there is no one staffed as his replacement at this

time other than Madrid acting in place who also has no history in this forest which indicates that he would also

not have the knowledge base to be in the position to be consider a candidate to make this these very detailed

and important decisions

The likely hood of the replacement appointee coming in with little to no knowledge of the ASNF much less the

history that surrounds the issues at hand it is my desire to see the statement removed before this plan moves

forwards. 


